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This month is all about ‘WHERE DOES IT LIVE’. We will continue investigating ‘spring, life cycle & mini beasts’ and Easter celebrations. During the month we will be exploring these topics.
Mini beasts – We will have a mini beast ‘hunt’ and create our own check list of bugs to look out for.                          We will be having lots of art & craft activities; this will be children’s choice. All materials easily accessible for them to create their art & crafts.
Spring time- Yipee spring is here!! (We hope??) It is time to look at all our flowers in the gardens. 

The children will be using their mathematical skills to measure the flowers and create a chart for height of the flower and colours of the flowers. We will also be doing some observational drawings of the flowers along with other art and craft activities.
Easter – We will be getting creative during our time off school for Easter, lots of art work, Easter egg hunts, walks and Easter baking.
Classroom management scheme 
The classroom management scheme is going well each child is now aware of all the rules, rewards and actions. Keep up the good work out of school.
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<Birthdays this month>

· Ellie-Ann
· Miceal

Just a few extra notes

Driveway – Can we please encourage you to drive carefully when entering and exiting the car park?  Always be on the lookout for adults and children as they arrive and leave the nursery and please do not park where nursery vehicles need to be getting in and out. 
Can we please ask, if you know your child will not be attending nursery whether it be due to illness or holidays, that you let us know. Thank you.
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**THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT – WE MANAGED TO RAISE £300.00!!!**
Please note nursery will be closed on Easter Monday 10th April & Easter Tuesday 11th April and will reopen on Wednesday 12th April. We hope you all enjoy a lovely Easter break! 😊 
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If you have any questions regarding anything in this newsletter or Out of School, please feel free to talk to any staff.

Thank you. Out of school staff.
